Good news
for September!

Two incentives to encourage people to adopt public transit,
a survey for our paratransit users and work progressing
on the implementation of preferential bus measures will

: : . |
mean taking the bus this fall will just be common sense! “This September, try public transit

and see for yourself!”

David De Cotis
President of the STL's Board of Directors

THE ®1 INCENTIVE FARE AND THE NO SOLO | - |
DRIVING CHALLENGE: TWO MEASURES will be wrapping up in September with new reserved bus lanes,

| 2N bypass lanes, bus priority signals and priority traffic lights and
TO ENCOURAGE TAKING PUBLIC TRANSIT -‘\\,;j' moving some stops and bus shelters to make service more

On September 16, the Société de transport - efficient. The other improvement projects will be ending over
t-‘k._ ) the course of this fall.

‘ THE STL IS LISTENING TO WHAT OUR
PARATRANSIT USERS HAVE TO SAY

Over the last few years, the STL's paratransit clients have
voiced their opinions on several improvements that have
helped us to better serve and inform our clients. From
automated calls announcing the imminent arrival of the
vehicle and the reminder service the eve of trips, Internet
reservations and, most recently, the addition of displays
in our minibuses, these are just some of the improvements
you've helped us make. To better establish the needs of our
clients and identify improvement priorities, the STL is asking
its clients to fill out a survey that will be made available on our
website from September 22 to October 13. Participation prizes
will be drawn from the respondents.

de Laval will be encouraging Lavallers
to take the bus with a $1 incentive
fare day. Everyone taking the bus
on our incentive fare day is
entitled to a reduced fare on
our regular network. The STL
invites people who aren’t
regular clients to take
advantage of the discount
and try taking public transit.

From September 15-30

as a part of Semaines de la
mobilité, other activities will
also be taking place including
the Défi sans auto solo. During this
event being held on September 21,
the STL will award a prize of six months of free public
transportation on its regular network to a former driver
who switches to another means of travel.

WE'RE HARD AT WORK! ¥

Work on the implementation of preferential bus measures (MPB)
in Laval is well underway. The work on Notre-Dame was finished
in August. This work includes the creation of a reserved bus lane,
a central median, landscaping, the installation of prioritized
traffic and bus priority signals and improving the position of some
bus stops and shelters. The work being done on Curé-Labelle

For more information, visit stl.laval.qc.ca or contact
our Customer Contact Center at 450 688-6520 and
don’t forget to keep in touch using STL Synchro.
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